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Subject: FW: CVAC 

Mayor and All Councilmembers, 

To Whom it may concern, it came to my attention that during 

the flooding this winter, CVAC reached out for help from the 

public. Big Dog 

Ranch, a sanctuary in Florida, was notified about the existing 

problems and offered to take up to 150 dogs from CVAC and 

were willing to 

pay all the expenses to get the dogs to their sanctuary. This 

was refused by the Powers that be at CVAC. As well, there is 

the email from 

Best Friends Animal Sanctuary in Kanab, Utah below. My 

question is why is director Gettis and CVAC refusing these 

offers of help when it 

would save animals lives immediately and help to transition 

CVAC into a no-kill shelter , all of which would have been paid 

100% by Best 

Friends , at no cost to CVAC and taxpayers. Sincerely , Jessica 

Klein 
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